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From:
Sent: 20 January 2020 23:47
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Washwell Field in Painswick- Local Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam 

The inclusion of Washwell Field as a possible development site is neither appropriate or 

deliverable. The outstanding reason for the site not being deliverable is the very poor 

access via Lower Washwell Lane and without adequate access the development cannot be 

approved. The Lane is narrow mostly a single track without a footway. It runs along the 

recreation field including immediate proximity to the children’s playground posing a real 

risk to children’s safety if there was increased traffic. The junction with the A 46 is 

already unsatisfactory with poor visibility in both directions and to get out at all in 

safety is already finely balanced with some risk of collision. The traffic may the divert 

into the village up vicarage street and thereby cause more congestion in the narrow 

streets there where there is already a lot of backing and shuffling to get through.  

I understand the District Council has already stated that ‘ The provision of a 

satisfactory access remains a matter to be resolved’ indicating that there is no plan to 

resolve the crucial issue of access.  

This development should not go ahead 

Yours faithfully  

  

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


